
 

 

 

 

 

         

 
 
 

18th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Children in Year 11 
 
 
Lord Nelson Sixth Form Open Evening 23rd November 2023 - 6 - 8pm 

 
As your child is approaching the end of their secondary school education and begin to 
consider their next steps, we would love to welcome you and your family to our Sixth 
Form Open Evening, to see how we can continue to support your child through their 
further education. 
 
The evening, taking place from 6pm on 23rd November, will begin with a welcome talk 
from Naomi Palmer, our Principal, and the Sixth Form Team who will be providing 
valuable information, in the main hall. 
 
Following this, families will have the opportunity to walk around the atrium area of our 
main building, speaking with subject specialist teachers, looking at examples of 
portfolios and students’ work; allowing a time for you to ask the questions you and 
your child may have, to hopefully help with making those tough decisions a little easier. 
 
Refreshments will be available, along with tours of the Trafalgar Block, our Sixth Form 
building. The Sixth Form Team will also be present throughout the evening, to answer 
general questions about life at Sixth Form, careers and next steps. 
 
There is no need to book for this event and you are more than welcome to bring along 
siblings and other family members - we hope to see you there. 
 
 
Sincere regards, 
 
 
The Sixth Form Team 

 
 
 
 
 

  


